ACTING

Professor W.H, Brittain,

12th July, 1937

In the absence of the Acting Prinecipal, Professor
Brittain, who is at present on vacation, may I acknowledge
receipt of your letter of the Sth July, which will be referred
to him upon his return next month.

May I add that as the University does not reassemble

until October, I am afraid there will be an unavoidable delay

in obtaining the offi clal answer of the University authorities

to your suggéstion, which would have to be placed before
several committees, but the Aoting Prineipal will be ahle to
give you furthey informtion as to this proint when he retumns

to the University.

Yours faithfully,

Prineipal's Secretery.

The Royal Italien Consul ,
1410 Stwanley Street,
Montreal]l,




